
Pulpit Announcements 
Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

February 12, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal. The 

appeal supports the charities and pastoral outreaches of our Bishop. We’re 

happy to support this important work! 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Bob and Eileen 

Davies’ 45th Wedding Anniversary. We wish them a very Happy Anniversary! 

 

• As you came on campus this weekend, you certainly noticed the immense 

work that was done by our landscapers this past week. In the coming week, 

work will continue and it’s our hope that things will be completed by next 

weekend. As we know from our theological tradition, beauty is always a help 

to spirituality. As things are more beautiful, we are more inclined to pray. And 

that’s our great hope with our campus projects, to increase beauty and so dive 

deeper in the spiritual life. 

 

• Next Sunday, February 19, around 12:15 PM, we’ll have our annual parish 

Mardi Gras celebration. We’ll have some food, bouncy houses, desserts, and 

a lot of fun. The event is free. All are welcome!  

 

• As we prepare for Lent, Father Kirby would like to make the parish aware of 

a Lenten program he did with the Catholic Company. Entitled, “How to Read 

the Bible,” the program dives into the specifics of how the Church approaches 

and reads the Bible. While there are many programs about *what* to read in 

the Bible, this program focuses on *how* to read the Bible. All are 

encouraged to subscribe to the program this Lent. Information on the program 

can be found on our parish website. 

 
 

https://www.goodcatholic.com/product/how-to-read-the-bible/
https://www.goodcatholic.com/product/how-to-read-the-bible/

